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CHARTERHOUSE SQUARE SCHOOL CHOIR
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Auditions for the choir will be held during the day on
 Friday 8th September 2017.
 This will be open to the Balloon, Kite and Star Room children and will continue to run after school on a Tuesday 
finishing at 4.15pm.

The first term will focus on us working together as a choir and performing selected pieces at the Christmas Service.

The following two terms will concentrate on rehearsals and further auditions for or a summer production.  Parts for the show will be allocated following auditions, which will be held during the first week of January 2018.

Places are limited and a commitment is required throughout the year.

Please let David know by Wednesday 12th July 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]should you wish your child to audition.


DAVID CAN BE CONTACTED BY EMAIL: -

musictimeuk@gmail.co.uk
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